
Dear DONOR NAME: 
 
Thank you so much for helping me raise money for Ten Oaks Project!  
 
Ten Oaks Project’s camp programs have touched the lives of hundreds of campers and 
families across Ontario (and beyond!), including Kenya, who attended Camp Ten Oaks for 
9 years before returning as a staff member: 
 
“I went through a hard time a couple years ago, and what got me through it was Camp 
Ten Oaks. I wanted to be in a space where people aren’t shamed for their bodies or 
what they wear, everyone’s identities are celebrated, and every day includes swimming, 
making art, and being surrounded by friends. Camp is home to me, and the promise of 
returning every summer is what kept me going.” 
 
Ten Oaks Project is dedicated to making sure financial barriers don’t stand in the way of 
any kid coming to camp. The majority of campers need a subsidy in order to be able to 
come to camp, and you’ve helped make these subsidies available with your donation! 
 
Your support means so, so much to me, and to all the children and youth Ten Oaks 
Project serves. 
 
Sincerely,  
YOUR NAME 

http://www.tenoaksproject.org/

